From: USCG Alert and Warning System
Date: Saturday, Jan 26, 2019, 2:32 PM
Subject: USCG Pay Update

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are working through the weekend to process your pay as quickly as possible. 

Civilians should be paid for pay period 26 and pay period 1 in one lump sum by 31 Jan. 

Military pay for 15 Jan should be paid no later than 30 Jan and pay for 31 Jan is expected to be processed on time. Retirees and SBP annuitants should be paid on schedule for 31 Jan.  

ADM Ray, Vice Commandant sends.

